
 
Friday 26th February 2021 

Hello Year 2 – Archie, Millie, Mia, Mylow, Myles, Esme, Dorka, Darcie, Charlie, Jensen, 

Joshua, Tom, Micah, Ella, Eva-Mae, Rocco, Jayden, Georgia, Sam and Logan, 

We hope you are all still keeping safe and well and enjoying your learning activities.  
We have certainly enjoyed our pirate themed story this week, making a pirate from a cardboard 
tube, creating treasure chests and dressing up as pirates! What pirate name did you choose? 
 
You and your grown-ups have been working so hard and doing an amazing job with your learning! 
Thankfully, we can now return to school and be with our friends again very soon. I know lots of you 
are very excited about that! 
 
Zoom meeting – Wednesday @ 4.00pm 
It has been such fun being able to chat with you all, play games and see your lovely smiles when 
we have our weekly Zoom chats. 
 
What to bring to next week’s Zoom Chat 
This week we are celebrating our return to school on Monday 8th March with a pyjama party for our 
FINAL Zoom chat.  

 Paper and felt pens (different colours) for games. 

 Wear your comfy pyjamas/onesies and bring your favourite teddy. 

 A yummy snack to munch on. 

 Make a party hat to wear or have some balloons. 
 

Learning Next Week 
This week’s home learning plan will be the last one now we can reopen school and begin learning 
together in the classroom. It will also be the last week for collecting learning packs from school. 
 
We will be starting our new class book ‘Wind in the Willows’ by Kenneth Grahame. We are looking 
at animal habitats, abstract art and in our maths work we are exploring time and reading times to 
five minutes.  
Practise telling the time with your grown up – make a teaching clock using resources on our home 

learning tab or use your own clocks or watches at home.  

Get caught Reading 
Don’t forget to send in your photos for our reading challenge. Where is the most unusual place you 
can find to read a book? We’d love to see your photos! 
Email your entry to r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
 

We can’t wait to see you all on the 8th March! 

Stay safe and well, 
Love Mrs Ramsay and Mrs Robinson xxx 
 


